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News Letter 

 

Dear parents, 

It is the beginning of another month and the 

beginning of a new academic year. I welcome 

new Parents and children. The newsletter is used 

to inform you about what is going on in school 

and how you can help your child at home too. 

 

 

Theme 

The theme this month, for back to school is 

Character Traits. We will use this positive back 

to school theme to set the tone, motivate and 

encourage positive behavior and attitudes for the 

new school year. Love, giving, patience, 

kindness, respect, citizenship, compassion, 

truth and trust, courage, determination and 

responsibility.  

 

Abacus 

Abacus will begin this month. I am already 

excited about this new addition to our programs.  

It is important that school age children (4 years 

and older) come to school on time. 8.00am is 

when class begins. 

Children will need to have their abacus in order to 

be in class.  

 

Books 

Books and Stationary for this academic year is as 

follows 

Primary 1 to 6 is 1500 

KG 1 is 650 

KG2 is 700 

Pre School is not ready yet. 

 

. 

 

Operation Hours 

I wish to remind parents that start time is 8.00 am. 

Closing time for regular day care hours (children 0-

3years) is 5.00pm.  

 Children of school going age (4 years and older) start 

class at 8.00am and closing time is 3.30pm. 

After school activities begin at 3.30pm. If your child 

is not in any after school activity, pick up time is 

3.30pm. Consideration is given to children who have 

younger siblings in preschool. Pick up any time after 

5.00pm attracts a late fee. 

 

In this new school year, lateness will not be allowed.  

Children four years and older begin class at 8.00am. 

By 8.30am first class is over.  

 

School Fees 

School fees is due monthly by the third day of the 

current month. Fees not received by the 3rd will result 

in refusal to accept the child unless prior 

arrangements have been made. This will be strictly 

enforced.  

PTA dues is 120 a year. 

The School year book is 120 cedis a copy. 

 

Sick child policy 

Please be reminded that sick children have to stay 

home so that we don’t infect other children in school. 

When a child has a fever, please make sure the child 

is home fever free 24hours before returning to school. 

   

On behalf of the Staff and Management of Children’s 

Station, I say a big thank you parents and Ayekoo to 

all the children. I look forward to an even better year. 

Please do not hesitate to bring to my attention any 

problem or complain you may have. Working with 

children is our mission. 

 

Caroline 
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